
 
From: Andrew Tziatis   
Sent: Monday, September 16, 2024 11:51 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Cc: a.mutch a.mutch  McRae, Angela 
<Angela.McRae@hamilton.ca> 
Subject: Written Submission - September 18 GIC 
 

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments 

Good morning,  
Attached is a written submission for the September 18 General Issues Committee 
respecting Encampments and Homelessness. This documentation will be in 
connection with the delegation request and discussion submitted today by Jan Martin.  
 
Attached is the written letter, and two additional files inclusive of signatures from a 
petition our neighbours started to unify around three consistent needs. Signatures and 
support of the petition have been collected from both door-to-door discussions and 
signatures made online by Hamilton residents. For your immediate consideration will be 
a requirement to obfuscate/redact the personal information of respondents within the 
written door-to-door submission (pdf file) of address and contact information. Is that 
something you can do before the documents are added to the record? If you can't 
please let me know and I will attempt to do it and resubmit it. 
 
Thanks in advance, 
Andrew Tziatis 
 
 
 




